
 

 Resignation of Director Pauline Teo 
 
 
Singapore, 1 November 2022 

8VI Holdings Limited (“8VI” or the “Group”) announces that after 11 years of service, its 

Executive Director, Pauline Teo, has resigned effective 1 November 2022 to further her 

interest in fintech and blockchain technology. 

 

8VI Chairman, Clive Tan commented, “On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank and 

recognise Pauline for her contribution, personal dedication and exemplary leadership. We 

understand her desire to pursue other challenges after her years here with us and wish 

Pauline all the best in her future endeavours.”  

 

Ken Chee, Executive Director and CEO of 8VI added on, “Pauline has made significant 

contributions to the Group since the beginning and has raised the FinEduTech industry to 

new heights in her time. She is a strong advocate for lifelong learning and continuous 

improvement, and we wish her the very best as she embarks on a new opportunity.” 

 

“In the last 3 years, we have mentored several team members who have demonstrated the 

skills and maturity required to be part of the leadership group at 8VI. As a technology-driven 

consumer business, we will continue to groom and invest in talent with pertinent skillsets to 

support the Group’s future growth plans.” 

 

Departing Executive Director, Pauline Teo, said, “It has been a privilege to have been part 

of the 8VI growth journey. I would like to thank our customers and everyone at 8VI for their 

tremendous support and guidance over the years. As a fellow member of the VI Community, 

I will continue to follow the Group’s burgeoning story and FinEduTech revolution.” 
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About 8VI Holdings Limited 
 
 
 
 

 

8VI Holdings Limited (“8VI”) is a Singapore-based FinEduTech company operating 
under the brand name VI. 

Established in 2008, VI is the representation of our beliefs and roots in Value Investing 
and empowers the average man-on- the-street to achieve sustainable wealth as part 
of their mission to make investments smarter, faster and easier. 
 
VI App, a unique, proprietary stock analysis tool developed through 8BIT Global Pte 
Ltd (“8BIT”), crunches traditional financial data and simplifies the complex stock 
analysis and decision-making process for equity investors into easy-to-use visuals 
under a comprehensive framework. As a licensed Financial Adviser approved by the 
Monetary Authority of Singapore, 8BIT provides financial advice concerning securities 
and units in collective investment scheme through research analyses and research 
reports, through VI App. 
 
With numerous offices across the Asia Pacific region, VI College supports a 
community of graduates and value investors globally through its flagship “VI Bootcamp” 
and other programmes. As the region’s leading FinEduTech provider, VI College 
leverages the power of technology and transforms the perception and application of 
value investing. 
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